
Up to $100,000 THEFT OF 
U.S. MAIL 

The U.S. Postal Inspection Service is offering a reward of up to $100,000 for 
information leading to the arrest and conviction of the suspects, pictured above, 

responsible for stealing mail in Fort Bend County, Texas.

 The suspects are responsible for stealing mail from locations in  
 Sugar Land, Texas from May to June 2025.

 TAKE NO ACTION TO APPREHEND THIS PERSON YOURSELF 
If you have any information about this incident, please contact the Houston 

Division of the Postal Inspection Service at 713-238-4499

Reference Case No. 4384236-MT 
All information will be kept strictly confidential 




